
 

 
 

Department Name 
To: Kennie Hobbs, Jr., Interim City Manager 
From: Kentrea Dykes, Purchasing and Contracts Manager 
RE: Fire Hydrant Maintenance and Repair Services-Broward County Piggyback 
Date: 4/24/2025 
 
The following information has been prepared for your consideration: 
 

I. REQUESTED ACTION 
We respectfully request approval to piggyback on Broward County Contract No. BLD2128387B1, awarded to 
Hydromax USA LLC and WSD Contracting, for Fire Hydrant Maintenance and Repair Services. Utilizing this contract 
will allow the City of Lauderhill to efficiently and cost-effectively obtain the necessary services while ensuring 
compliance with procurement regulations. 
 

II. SUMMARY AND HISTORY/BACKGROUND INFORMATION 
The purpose of this contract is to furnish all labor, equipment, tools, materials, transportation, and testing 
required to perform maintenance and repair services on all fire hydrants maintained by the City of Lauderhill. 
 
 

III. FINANCIAL IMPACT 
IV. 401-917-06583 

 
V. RECOMMENDATION/ACTION 

Approve the piggyback on Broward County’s contract for Fire Hydrant Preventative Maintenance 
and Replacement. 
 
 

VI. ATTACHMENTS 
1. Broward County Solicitation 
2. Broward County’s Agreements (Hydromax and WSD Contracting) 
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